
 

 
 
 

Corporation of the Township of Matachewan 
 

RFP No. 2023-01 
 

Issued: April 24, 2023 

 

 Request for Proposal – Spring Clean-Up May 27, 2023 
 
 

The Corporation of the Township of Matachewan is soliciting proposals for Spring Clean-Up 
. 

Electronic Proposals, clearly marked as to contents, “RFP – No. 2023-01 Spring Clean-Up”, 

emailed in PDF format, will be received by: 

 

CAO, Clerk-Treasurer, Township of Matachewan 

clerktreasurer@matachewan.ca 
 

until 4:00 PM local time, Friday, May 12, 2023 

All proposals are subject to the terms and conditions of the Request for Proposal, the accompanying 

specifications, and all other contract provisions or data that is incorporated. 

Should any Proponent(s) find any discrepancies, errors and/or omissions in the Proposal Document or be in 
doubt as to any part thereof, he/she is required to direct all inquiries to the one of the following individuals: 

Cheryl Swanson, CAO, Clerk-Treasurer, or 

Janet Gore, Advisor to the CAO, Clerk-Treasurer 

705-565-2274 or email: clerktreasurer@matachewan.ca 
 

No oral interpretation will be effective to modify any provisions of this Proposal Document.  

 

Any modification or clarification will be by written addendum issued by the Treasurer. 

 

Full Request for Proposal Document may be picked up at the Municipal Office. 
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